
Carlisle Trails Committee 
Report of May 4, 2012 Meeting 

Bert Willard, Secretary 
 
Attendance:  Henry Cox, George Fardy, Steve Tobin, Marc Lamere, Bert Willard.   
Guest: Sylvia Willard. 
 
Old Business: 
 
Minutes from previous meeting: 

The minutes for the March 2 and April 5 meetings were approved as amended 
(spelling). 
 
Foss Farm trail update: 

Sylvia reported that Eagle Scout hopeful, Matt Gorecki, has obtained the land use 
permit.  She also has instructed Matt not to clear the trail up to the road until the road 
crossing signs are in place. 

 
Riverfest: 

It was decided, at the April meeting, to repeat the walk we did last year to the 
Spencer Brook observation platform, starting at 4:00 pm on the 23rd. 

 
Elliott Preserve walks: 

Steve reported that for the first walk it rained, but 11 people showed up anyway.  
For the second walk it was sunny, and 35 people showed up. 

 
 
New Business: 
 
Spring Cleanup: 

Trees need to be taken down and removed from the trail on Marion’s Trail, 
Rockstrom Trail, and Estabrook Road. 

Boards need replacing on the Red Tail Trail and River Trail, work to be done on 
May 6. 

June 9 was scheduled for a workday, details to be worked out at the next meeting. 
 

Old Home Day: 
Louise has already reserved a booth. 
It was agreed to run the usual walk on Sunday, July 1, starting at Kimballs.  Steve 

will send a notice to Dave Reed. 
 

RDA: 
Marc will start a RDA for the Chestnut Estates and Foss Farm (new boardwalk). 
 

Elections: 
Elections will be discussed at the next meeting. 



 
Schedule next meeting: 
The next meeting was set for June 1, 2012. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


